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March 2019
Dear PE Subject Leader,
Open to Active Schools.  I would like to invite your school to attend the 
Leeds North West Y3/4 Fun Engagement Festival for your least active children. 
	Event
	Date
	Time
	Venue

	Active Schools+ LNW Engagement Festival
	Tuesday 2nd July
	4.00-5.15pm
	St Mary’s School


Please select your least active children from Y3/4 who have low participation in clubs and competition this year.  The event will consist of fun multi skills games. The focus of the event is fun, participation and sportsmanship.
Please bring groups of ten children.
During the event all participants will have the opportunity to develop fundamental movement and sport skills. This will be delivered through a number of sporting activities involving agility, balance, co-ordination, running, jumping, throwing and catching.

I will be running the festival greatly assisted by St Mary’s Y10 Sports Leaders who will lead the children through a variety of activities. No prior learning is needed to take part. The festival will be geared towards just turning up & having fun.
All children will receive a sticker for their participation in the event. 

All activities will take place outside, weather permitting, however a sports hall is available if needed. 
If you do wish to enter, please return the application form below by the deadline Friday 28th June 19
Yours sincerely

Natalie Mallinson

Leeds North West School Sport Partnership

Email: n.mallinson@stmarysmenston.org 

Active Schools / Leeds NW SSP

Y3/4 Engagement Festival
Entry Form
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School: …………………………………………………………………
Teacher in charge:……………………………………………………

Email:…………………………………………………………………….

Tel:……………………………………………………………………….

	Date
	Venue
	Time
	No. children

	Tuesday 2nd July
	St Mary’s Menston
	4:00 – 5:15pm
	


Spaces will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  Places will be confirmed once your entry has been received.

Please return by Friday 28th June 19 to:
Natalie Mallinson
E-Mail: n.mallinson@stmarysmenston.org 
 HEALTH & SAFETY / SAFEGUARDING

First Aid

Staff are responsible for providing first aid to the children they have brought to the event.  Please ensure you bring sufficient first aid supplies.  

RISK ASSESSMENTS / EVOLVE NOTIFICATION

It is the responsibility of individual schools to have appropriate risk assessments in place for all activities they attend.  SGO’s and Active Schools will not send risk assessments direct to Schools.  They should download sample risk assessments from Evolve for all Active Schools and SSP events and personalise them. 

For large, centrally organised Active School events, risk assessments will be in the Active Schools tab of the resources section on Evolve.  For School Games and SSP events risk assessments are in the PE tab.  The ‘Events’ risk assessment can be adapted to cover the vast majority of sites used, and for all multi skills activities.  Your school may also add activity specific risk assessments if they feel it necessary. (Sample activity risk assessments can also be downloaded from Evolve).  As always a Transport risk assessment will be required. 

FILMING & PHOTOGRAPHY

· The school must have written consent from the parent/carer of all children and young people attending today’s event for images to be taken. Those children and young people for whom the school does not have written consent please inform the organiser. 

· Images taken today may be used for publicity purposes or be published in the media or on the internet. These images will be retained for further use, stored on the Bishop Wheeler Trust / Leeds City Council server, accessible to the Active Schools and School Games Team.  On request schools contained in the images may be sent the photograph.  

· At major events it may not be possible to control spectators taking photographs.  Therefore, we advise that schools advise their parents/carers not to take any photographs/images in order to manage and respect the wishes of those that may not give their consent for the use of photographs.  If parents then choose not to follow this guidance and proceed to take photographs that may contain children other than their own child the responsibility is then on the parent.

· Schools should ensure that a designated member of staff for photography has been allocated; only photographs taken by this person can be used by the school for publicity purposes or be published in the media or on the internet.

· The data will be retained for the purpose of sharing images with participating Leeds schools, Active Schools and Leeds North West SSP website.  The data will be retained securely and deleted securely once the data is no longer required.   

· You have rights in respect of the information we hold about your pupils, including the right to ask for access to your information or to withdraw from this process.  If you wish to contact to speak to us regarding your data the BWCAT Data Protection Office by emailing dpo@bwcat.org 
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